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Water Day

As the school year came to an end our campus celebrated our students hard work with
water day. Students got to hang out with their friends and have a good time on water
slides . Parents and grandparents were able to attend this event and enjoy time with
their children.

Education Celebration

We were excited to celebrate the growth and achievement of all students at this year’s
Education Celebration assemblies held on May 21, 2019, at the Hillsboro Junior High School
auditorium. Family members and friends joined us to celebrate as every student walked across
the stage to receive recognition. We were so proud to also recognize our first Choose Love
Champions this year. These students were chosen throughout the year for demonstrating
courage, gratitude, forgiveness, and compassion - all components of our Choose Love
Enrichment Program which was piloted this school year. We are so proud of our HES Eagles
and were honored to end the year celebrating their successes!

Summer School

We currently have 20 upcoming kindergarten and first grade students enrolled in our
summer school program. We have many fun activities planned for our students this
month. Every day during breakfast and lunch students will listen to a read aloud read by
a special guest from our community.

Our summer school teachers are wonderful and provide our students with various
opportunities to interact in the classroom during small and whole group
times.Throughout the day students are engaged in mini lessons, STEM time and
learning stations! Students will also be learning how to care for our vegetable garden
and take virtual field trips to extend their learning. We also are looking forward to
having guest speakers from the City Library, a vet from Young’s Animal Hospital,
Hillsboro police and fire department, mail man and a paleontologist visit us this summer!

Reading Camp

This will be our 2nd year hosting reading camp for our students. Students are invited to
attend and participate in fun activities to improve their literacy skills. We have two
reading teachers who have planned mini lessons and literacy stations for our students.
Students meet with their reading teacher twice a week and practice their phonics,
writing and reading skills. Through this camp students grow a love for reading and are
engaged and motivated to become strong readers!




